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NOTICE: REV-420 DISCONTINUED, TAXPAYERS TO USE REV-419 INSTEAD 

 
REV-420, Employee's Statement of Nonresidence in Pennsylvania, has been eliminated.   
 
REV-419, Employee’s Nonwithholding Application Certificate, should be used by taxpayers in 
lieu of REV-420. 
 
The department apologizes for any inconvenience and thanks you for your cooperation. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


